
CITY OF BREA 
CITY COUNCIL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR ZONING ORDINANCE TEXT AMENDMENT NO. 
2025-01. 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the City of Brea that a public hearing will be held at a City Council Meeting 
on Tuesday, May 6, 2025 at 7:00 P.M., or as soon thereafter as the matter can be heard, in the Council 
Chambers of the City of Brea Civic & Cultural Center, 1 Civic Center Circle, Brea, California 92821, in 
accordance with State Law and the Brea City Code, to consider the following application:  

REQUEST: The City of Brea requests approval of the following entitlement: Zoning 
Ordinance Text Amendment (ZOTA) No. 2025-01 to codify the State Density 
Bonus Law in the Brea City Code (BCC), by creating a new chapter (Chapter 
20.42). 

LOCATION: Citywide 

PLANNING 
COMMISSION 
RECOMMENDATION: 

At the March 25, 2025 Planning Commission meeting, the Planning 
Commission, on a 5-0 vote, recommended that the City Council approve the 
proposed ZOTA No. 2025-01.  

ENVIRONMENTAL: The project has been assessed in accordance with the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Guidelines and the environmental 
regulations of the City. The proposed zoning code text amendments are 
exempt from the requirements of the CEQA pursuant to Section 15061(b)(3) 
of the CEQA Guidelines.  

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE INVITED TO ATTEND SAID HEARING AND EXPRESS OPINIONS 
ON THE MATTERS OUTLINED ABOVE. FURTHER INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED BY CALLING 
THE PLANNING DIVISION AT (714) 990-7674 OR BY EMAIL AT PLANNER@CITYOFBREA.NET 

IF YOU CHALLENGE PROJECT AND RELATED ENVIRONMENTAL DETERMINATIONS IN COURT, 
YOU MAY BE LIMITED TO RAISING ONLY THOSE ISSUES YOU OR SOMEONE ELSE RAISED AT 
THE PUBLIC HEARING DESCRIBED IN THIS NOTICE, OR IN WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE, 
DELIVERED TO THE CITY COUNCIL AT, OR PRIOR TO, THE PUBLIC HEARING. 

Lillian Harris-Neal 
City Clerk 
Publish:  04/10/2025 

ATTACHMENT C


